

PERFORM FOR LEWISTON SISTERHOOD—Members of the Children's Choral Group of the Hebrew School directed by Mr. and Mrs. Gerald Feder performed at the monthly meeting of Beth Jacob Sisterhood last evening in the vestry of the Lewiston synagog. They sang four Hebrew songs and were

heartily applauded.

Lett to right in the front row of this picture are Roberta Miller, Marjery Isaacson, Ann Rebecca Winner, Barbara Alperen, Linda Lown, Michael Cohen, Thomas Isaacson, Nancy Baker, Barbara Cohen, Pauline Haas, Susan Silfen and Joel Zdanowitz; back row, Karen Reeves, Marjorie Bean, Leslie Smullen, Charles Blatt, Jay Baker, Linda Blum, Marilyn Zack and Julie Rattet.

Routine matters were transacted at a short business session. During the social hour for members and children which followed the program, refreshments were served by Mrs. Samuel White and Mrs. Arthur Shapiro.